
I am writing in favor of HB 978. We need gun control and this bill provides 
some reasonable first steps. Safe gun storage and liability to back it up is 

only reasonable. Gun retailers who are behaving responsibly by raising the 
minimum age for purchase should not be penalized. 

 
Please pass this bill and more to help end senseless gun violence. 

Thank you 
Patty Rehn 

19005 Pinehurst Rd. 
Bend, OR 97703 
 
 


